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Dear 

You are invited to attend the 2026 annual meeting of the American Association of Geographers (AAG), to be held 
in San Francisco, California, USA and virtually from March 17-21, 2026.  

This professional and scholarly gathering of more than 6,500 attendees will feature over 4,500 presentations in over 
1,200 sessions throughout the meeting. The AAG is a non-profit scientific and educational membership association 
founded in 1904. For over 100 years the AAG has contributed to the advancement of geography through its 
publications, outreach, and its Annual Meeting. 

We deeply regret that we are unable to provide any financial support for your participation. All attendees must pay 
their own transportation, lodging, and registration. We can offer you a warm welcome, and guarantee you will find 
a most stimulating program of papers, plenary sessions, and geographic field trips. Additional information about the 
meeting is available on the AAG web site (www.aag.org/aag2026). 

We hope to see you there. 

Sincerely, 

Elin Thorlund   
Chief Operating Officer 
ethorlund@aag.org
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